Ysgol y Plas – Newsletter

March 2018

Dinner Money Please note any dinner money owing after ten days has to be reported to Conwy County Borough Council so please if your child has lunch then send it into school at the beginning of every week.    

Cheques for school lunch to be made payable to Conwy County Borough Council please and not to Ysgol Y Plas. 

Holidays during term time
Just a reminder that Holidays during term time will not be authorised except for exceptional circumstances or if your child has an attendance of above 98%. Unauthorised absences can lead to fines from the Council.

School Eisteddfod- 1st March
We will be celebrating St David’s day on Thursday. All entries for the cooking, handwriting, colouring and posters need to be in on Thursday 1st March. Pupils may come to school in Welsh costume or clothes that represent our Welsh heritage.

Urdd Eisteddfod

The Urdd Eisteddfod Cylch is on the 3rd March at Ysgol Eirias. All members of the Creative Music group need to meet at the bottom of the stairs by the canteen at 10:30am in School Uniform. If we are fortunate to go through to county level the Eisteddfod will be at Ysgol Dyffryn Conwy, Llanrwst on the 17th March.
Members of the Folk dancing group will be competing at Ysgol John Bright, Llandudno on Wednesday 7th March at 4pm.
New Fencing

We are very grateful to Mr Sheridan, Mr Lewis Hughes and Mr Gareth Hughes for replacing our fences in the carpark. Please take care when reversing as we would be very upset if anything were to damage them!

New Governor and Chair

Mr Gareth Hughes will be joining the Governing Body as a Foundation Governor who represent the Church.
Mrs Jane Hatton was nominated and elected as Chair of Governors on the 20th February for the period of 1 year. We would like to thank Mr James Sheridan for all his hard work during the past 12 months.
Book Bags and Reading records

Could you please make sure that your child brings his/her reading book and record each day. Please support your child by listening to them read just for 10 minutes a day and record the pages and any comment you wish to make in the reading record. Diolch
Pupil Absence

If your child is absent from school, please inform us of the reason by e-mail, phone or text as we must have a reason for absence in the register.
World Book day

As World book day is on the same day as St David’s day we will be celebrating it on Friday instead. Your child may bring a favourite book to school to share with other pupils.
Glan Llyn
Yr 6 only will be going on a residential trip to the Urdd’s Outdoor Activities Centre at Glan Llyn near Bala. Health forms are attached and must be returned by Friday 9th March. The cost of the course is approximately £120 which includes all activities, accommodation and food. 
Parents’ Evening

There will be an opportunity for you to see your child’s work and discuss their progress on Thursday 15th March between 4-6pm. Please make an appointment before Monday 12th March so that the teacher may prepare the required documentation. Please state whether you would like an appointment before or after 5pm so that we are able to accommodate parents who will be coming after work.

Mothering Sunday Service

Our service this year will be at St Elian’s Church on Sunday 11th March at 9.30am

All children attending will be taking part. Please let us know if your child will be attending. Diolch
Easter Holiday

We will be closing for Easter on Friday 23rd March and starting back for the Summer term on Monday 9th  April 2018.
Dates for your diary

28/2/18 Library Bus

1/3/18 School Eisteddfod to celebrate St David’s day.
3/3/18 Urdd Eisteddfod at Eirias

7/3/18 Folk Dancing at Ysgol John Bright

9/3/18 Glan Llyn forms to be in

11/3/18 Mothering Sunday Service 9:30am

12/3/18 Last day for Parents’ eve appointments.

17/3/18 County Eisteddfod 

23/3/18 End of term

9/4/18 Start of Summer term

